
 

Week of January 22, 2024 
 

Important Dates 
 

1/24        Presto Pasta  

             Fundraiser Night 

1/26        Spirit Day-Crazy Hair   

             Day  

2/7  100th Day of School 

2/19-2/23 President’s Week-No  

              School 

Academic Focus 

Sight Words:  have, said 

Language Arts: During reading groups, we are 
working on tracking by pointing to the words.  
Students are learning to sound out and blend 
words.  They are also learning to read 
sentences fluently and with expression.  We are 
continuing our word family bootcamp. This 
week we are learning the -ug family (mug, bug, 
hug). 

Writing: This week, we will continue our “How to” 
unit of writing.  Students will learn how to write 
about things they know a lot about. 

Math: Students are learning to solve story 
problems.  The foundational work of breaking 
apart and putting together numbers is now 
applied by using story contexts.  Students 
listen to a story and discuss what they know 
and don’t know to help them make sense of 
the story.    

News & Notes 
Toys:  Please remind your child that toys need to stay at home.  We cannot 
prevent toys from getting lost or taken at school. 
 
100th Day:  In Kindergarten, we will celebrate the 100th Day of School in class on 
Wednesday, February 7th.  There will be no at-home projects for this day. 
 
Valentine’s Day:  We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Wednesday,  
February 14th.  We will also send out a Sign-Up Genius soon for a few items needed 
for our celebration. 



 
 

 


